
Monday, August 20, 2018 
 
The special meeting of the Board of Trustees for Greenfield Municipal Utilities was called to order by 
Chairperson Don Carlos at 9.00 a.m. in the City Council Chambers of City Hall. 
 
Roll was called and those present were Trustees Lynne Don Carlos, Robert Guikema, and Terry 
Schneider.  Also present were General Manager Scott Tonderum and Office Manager Rebecca Haase.  
 
Absent: None 
 
Motion by Guikema seconded by Schneider to approve the agenda.  Ayes: Don Carlos, Guikema, and 
Schneider; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Guikema seconded by Schneider to purchase property at 2144 240th Ln, Greenfield, IA, 
described as All that part of the East half of the Northwest Quarter (E ½ NW ¼) of Section Thirteen (13), 
Township Seventy-five (75) North, Range Thirty-two (32) West of the 5th P.M., Adair County, Iowa, lying 
Northeast of the Right-of-Way of the C.B.&Q. Railroad,  for $75,000, with Office Manager to write a check 
for $5,000 earnest money today.  Ayes: Don Carlos, Guikema, and Schneider; motion carried.    
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:13 a.m.  
 

________________________ 
       Chairperson, Lynne Don Carlos 
Attest: _________________________ 
Rebecca Haase, Office Manager 
 
 
 


